CENTRAL JERSEY REGISTRAR’S ASSOCIATION
May 12, 2023

The Central Jersey Registrar’s Association held their spring meeting on Friday, May 12, 2023 at the
American Legion Post 45 in Perth Amboy, NJ.

Acting President Lourdes Ruiz called the meeting to order at 11:30 am. The first order of business was
the swearing in of Vice-President Lourdes Ruiz to the position of President by former Acting President
Nennette Perry. Alyssa Guglietti was also sworn in to the position of Vice-President.

President Lourdes Ruiz welcomed the members to the meeting and led the assembly in the Pledge of
Allegiance.

President Ruiz called the roll of officers:

President Lourdes Ruiz Present
Vice President Alyssa Guglietti Present
Treasurer Nancy Tran Present
Secretary Theresa Lopez Excused

Ed Troche took the minutes of the meeting in place of Theresa Lopez.

President Ruiz then gave an overview of the day’s schedule and the credits that will be received. A total
of 3 CMR credits would be given. Vincent Caffarelo from the State Office of Vital Statistics will present
two courses (Relationships and Certified Copies and VERI Amendments) and Joe Vasil from VASIL ID
Training (Counterfeit ID Recognition).

Lourdes Ruiz presented the minutes of the June 22, 2022 meeting. Ms. Ruiz asked for a motion to
accept the minutes, 1* motion — Nancy Tran, 2" motion — Terese Rumson.

Treasurer’s Report was presented by Nancy Tran from July 1, 2022 — April 28, 2023. A motion to accept
the treasurer’s report was made by 1% motion — Antoinette Jones, 2" motion — Beth Merkel.

New Business:

President Lourdes Ruiz discussed the Fall Luncheon Meeting will take place on Friday, December 8, 2023
in Monmouth County, in a location to be named later.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:50am, 1% motion by Donna Purcell,
2" motion by Mary Lynch.
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Ed Troche

Acting Secretary




